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Good morning, 

 

Holiday Affair 2017 will be held on Saturday, December 23, 2017 in the Crystal 
Ballroom. Due to the lowered guarantee of 500 minimum guest, we will not be provided 
a suite, to host an After Party.  

The Holiday Affair Committee meetings will be held on the fourth Wednesday of each 
month. The first meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 22nd. We look forward to 
planning an exciting event with your support. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

 

 

Lashonn Hoyle-Graham 
Holiday Affair 2017 Chairman 
 

 


